19 October 2015

A D Tait fyi-request-3233-70388c82@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear A D Tait

## **Official Information Act Request**

You have asked for any information held by Northland DHB on prospective male-to-female sexual reassignment surgery providers.

Northland DHB holds no correspondence with prospective providers, assessments of providers or correspondence with other district health boards or specialists.

If you have any questions about Northland DHB's response to your information request please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Dr Nick Chamberlain Chief Executive